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Question No. 25 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 13 February 2007: 

Backbench Task Force on the implementation of the family relationship centres: Have any of the 
Task Force’s comments been consolidated into a document by AGD? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Yes.  On two occasions the Department consolidated comments by the Taskforce into a document.  
These were notes of the meetings of 26 July 2005 and 11 August 2005.   
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